
 

 

 
 
 
 

Rome, May 30, 2024 
 
 
Dear Fellow Lasallians, 
 
Fraternal greetings of peace and joy!  We are pleased to announce the creation of the 
Institute Publications Committee which will work closely with our two Institute Offices, 
Lasallian Heritage & Research and Information & Communication.  
 
The main functions of the International Publications Committee are the following: 

1. Determine the editorial lines and collections to be carried out during the next 
five years, e.g., Cahiers Lasalliens, Lasallian Studies, MEL Bulletins, Bulletin of the 
Institute, Lasallian Reflections; 

2. Assess the current and emerging needs of the global Lasallian Family in the area 
of publications and provide regular feedback to the Institute Councils and Offices 
for continuous improvement of available resources; and, 

3. Recommend to the Superior General and Institute Councils the thrusts and 
overall priorities, directions and medium of dissemination for Lasallian 
publications. 

We recognize the need to be more deliberate and focused on the priority themes and 
key messages that are at the heart of our Lasallian publications. Each Lasallian resource 
is a privileged instrument to communicate the mandate of the 46th General Chapter and 
III AIMEL so we can journey together in creative fidelity and heroic audacity.  We also 
need to consider the contributions we could make to the ongoing reflections in the 
Church and the world.  
 
We have assembled a team of Lasallians to fulfill these objectives, but we would also 
need the contributions and commitment of everyone. The following Committee 
members have been appointed for a term of three years until May 2027:  

Br. Santiago Rodríguez Mancini FSC 
Br. Jacques D'Huiteau FSC 
Br. Pierre Ouattara FSC 
Br. Rey Mejias FSC 
Br. Ernest Miller FSC 
Br. Junior Schnorrenberger FSC 
Mr. Óscar Elizalde 

 
We are grateful for their generous availability and pray for guidance in fulfilling their 
responsibilities. 

 
 
 

Br. Armin A. Luistro FSC     H. Santiago Rodríguez Mancini FSC  
                  Director, Office of Lasallian Heritage & Research 


